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Question No. 37 

Senator Moore asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2006: 

If you are able, please provide the data relating to quantitative and qualitative reporting on the 
Family Violence Prevention Legal Service 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The data for quantitative reporting for the period January to December 2005 is attached. 
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